
  
 

 

 

June 29, 2023  

 

Board Memo 075-2023: Update on Mercury Spill in Las Vegas 

 

Executive Board, 

 

Below is an update on the mercury spill in Las Vegas. 

 

6/26/2023: Las Vegas Mercury Spill PM update, information per USPS Industrial Hygienist 
Brandon Henderson 

  

Las Vegas PSA (Henderson) 
1. Contractor began final clearance activities overnight last night, 6/25/2023. 
2. Contractor drove samples from Las Vegas to a lab in Los Angeles for analytical testing; arrived 

at the lab at 8:00am local time. 
3. Contractor stated there were no issues reported when the lab took custody of the samples. 
4. Final clearance samples are still being processed by the lab. 
5. Contractor will inform USPS Industrial Hygiene team of the results as soon as they are 

reviewed by the Toxicologist.  
1. If results are favorable, CIH team will inform Las Vegas PSA plant manager clearance is 

granted. 
2. Clearance certificate will be provided by the contractor as soon as possible. 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 
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